Dear Pack Coordinator,
Thank you for helping your Pack get ready for Cub Scout Day Camp 2011! It’s going to be a blast this year and we want
as many boys as possible to join us for the fun!

As Pack Coordinator, your duties are simple:
e Remind your Pack parents of dates and deadlines
® Encourage everyone to Register Online at www.swflcouncilbsa.org

® Help anyone register who doesn’t have computer access

® Give each parent a copy of the handouts (included in this packet but also available online)

e |Let us know about any special needs any of your boys may have

® Sign up one adult volunteer per five boys registered. (More is okay, too!) Remind them aboutithe volunteer
discount ($25) AND the fun! L_;n

e Collect everyone’s paperwork and turn it in on time -

L

e Contact us with any questions your parents may have about Camp or Registration.

Here are some useful dates:

Early Bird Registration March 15 — April 14 $75

Regular Registration April 15 - May 14 $85

Late Registration May 15 — May 31 $100

Early Check-in/T-shirt Distribution/Training June 4 at CFE 9 am — noon
Cub Scout Day Camp 2011 at Camp Flying Eagle June 13 -17 8:30am -4 pm

Please collect the following from each of your Campers, Volunteers and Tots/Sisters

who will be attending Camp:
1. A notarized copy of parts A and B of the NEW BSA Health Form (this does not require a Doctor’s exam).
2. A copy of the printed out receipt from the online registration.
3. WEBELOS ONLY must also include the pocket knife permission slip.

Just bring your packet to Early Check-in day at Camp Flying Eagle, collect your shirts, and you’re done! Easy!

Thanks for helping to make Day Camp a great experience for the boys in your Pack! P %

Steve Palmieri

Manatee Day Camp, 2011
Day Camp Director
941-737-6893

*Tot Lot and Sister Scouts are a service provided ONLY to Volunteers while they are on the Camp Property.



